
CUPE 1260 respectfully acknowledges that we live, learn, play, and work on the traditional unceded and ancestral territories of 
the Matsqui, Kwantlen, Katzie, and Semiahmoo First Nations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CUPE 1260            September 2024 

SD#35 Langley Support Staff 

To all our 10-month employees, welcome back! To our 12-month employees, 
thank you for your hard work this summer preparing for the new school year! 

We look forward to seeing you at our upcoming virtual General Meeting, 
September 16 @ 5 pm. Our October General Meeting will be in person! We will 
have snacks and door prizes. Save the Date: October 21 @ 5pm, location TBD. 

CUPE 1260 is joining with other locals and the CUPE K-12 Presidents’ Council in 
presenting the “Anti-Violence Letting Signing Campaign” to all our CUPE 1260 
members. This is an important initiative to make it crystal clear to BC’s next 
Minister of Education that our schools’ support staff require proper funding of 
the school system to address the violence in schools along with other pressing 
issues facing our members. Our Site Liaisons and Executives at Large will be 
distributing the information to access and sign the letter that will be presented 
to our next Minister of Education. Our hope is that all members will be open to 
listening and learning about this initiative. After you read and sign the letter, you 
can enter a prize draw! 

CUPE local 1260 actively supports and participates in recognizing the federal 
National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. Ways to Engage in Truth and 
Reconciliation 

We encourage all our members to take part in our democratic election process 
this October.    Register to Vote    It impacts every one of us. 

Have an awesome and inspiring September! -  Jessie and Marlene 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 
 

September 16, 2024 
General Mtg @ 5 pm 

September 30, 2024 
National Day for Truth 

and Reconciliation 
(schools closed) 
October 4, 2024 

School Improvement 
Day (no students) 

 

_____________________ 

CUPE 1260 Executive 
 

Acting President:  
Jessie Cowger 
vicepresident@cupe1260.ca 
Acting Vice-President 
Secretary-Treasurer: 
Marlene Dickson 
treasurer@cupe1260.ca 
Recording Secretary: 
Tara Henry 
recordingsecretary@ 
cupe1260.ca 
 
Executives at Large: 
Danica Hansen Hughes 
Tyrone Kennedy 
Dot Tompkins 
Greg Swallow 
Katie Turris 
 
Email: general@cupe1260.ca 
Phone: 604-530-7120 
Web: 1260.cupe.ca 
 
 

 
 

 

https://menshealthfoundation.ca/events/truth-and-reconciliation-day/
https://menshealthfoundation.ca/events/truth-and-reconciliation-day/
https://elections.bc.ca/2024-provincial-election/register-to-vote/
mailto:general@cupe1260.ca
https://1260.cupe.ca/

